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The Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights presents its compliments to all United Nations Member States, specialized agencies, intergovernmental organizations, national human rights institutions and non-governmental organizations and has the honour to invite them to attend a public consultation organized by the Special Rapporteur in the field of cultural rights, Ms. Farida Shaheed, on the impact of intellectual property regimes on the enjoyment of right to science and culture, as enshrined in particular in article 15 of the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights.
The consultation will take place in Palais des Nations, Room XXII, on Friday 6 June 2014, from 10:00 am to 1:00 pm. Interpretation in English, French and Spanish will be provided on an available basis only.  

The Special Rapporteur has decided to devote her next thematic report to the Human Rights Council to the above-mentioned issue. More precisely, she intends to address the impact of intellectual property regimes on the right of people to enjoy and access cultural heritage; access by everyone without discrimination to the benefits of science and its applications, including scientific knowledge, technology, and opportunities to contribute to the scientific enterprise;  the freedom indispensable for scientific research, including access of researchers to scientific information and advances, as well as collaborative work; artistic freedoms and the right of people to access, contribute to and enjoy the arts; and the rights of indigenous peoples and local communities. 
The Special Rapporteur also wishes to address the challenges regarding the implementation of the right of everyone to benefit from the protection of the moral and material interests resulting from any scientific, literary or artistic production of which he or she is the author. She is interested in learning more about the concrete obstacles met by authors, creators and inventors, such as scientists and artists, to enjoy this right. 
The consultation will provide an opportunity for States, intergovernmental organizations, non-governmental organizations, national human rights institutions and other interested stakeholders to share their views.

The Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights avails itself of this opportunity to renew to all United Nations Member States, specialized agencies, intergovernmental organizations, national human rights institutions and non-governmental organizations the assurances of its highest consideration.
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